
Lodge Farm Primary School 
Christmas Newsletter 

                   
I would like to wish all our Lodge Farm families a very Merry 
Christmas and a restful break, I look forward to seeing all our 
children back in school on Monday 8th January, from Mrs 
Craine 
 
Our new KS2 playground 
markings 
We are lucky enough to have 
had a playground renovation. 
Thanks to Mrs Johnson and 
Mrs Preston who found us a 
grant and massive thanks to 

the PTFA who have also donated towards our new playground 
markings. The children are loving their new games and we have had 
some wonderful comments  
“the games on the playground make us all so happy.” 
“I love the obstacle race track.” 
We hope to complete KS1 to match later on in the year. All money 
raised from the PTFA goes back to the children so thank you for your 
donations.  

Message from Miss Horobin 
1LH have all made a huge improvement on their phonics knowledge from the end of last half term. Special 
mention to Joel and Holly O for writing some fantastic Christmas acrostic poems, well done Joel and Holly! 
 
Our wonderful Reception children did spectacularly in their nativity performances and we had a lovely 
performance from our Year 4, 5 and 6 instrumentalists—well done to you all! 
 
 

Caring and working together 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

FACEBOOK—FACEBOOK.COM/LODGEFARMWILLENHALL 
TWITTER—@LODGEPRIMARY 

Reception Winter 
Walks  
Reception class have 
been on a winter 
walk adventure in 
their outdoor 
learning area. 

We are sad to say goodbye to Mrs 
Lawson and Mrs Bradburn who 
leave us for pastures new in 
January. Thank you for everything 
you have done for Lodge Farm. 


